
I ask that you do not allow SB 941 to be passed. It will drastically alter perceptions of Oregon as 
a gun owner friendly state into another laughing stock of over legalization, look at how firearms 
companies treat and react to our neighbor California, they are leaving it in droves and taking 
their products and businesses with them. I implore you to not let this happen to Oregon and 
keep it as the gun friendly place it is. 
 

Brady Barnett 


